
Broxtowe Part Two Local Plan: letter
to the council

The Housing Minister the Rt Hon Esther McVey MP has written to Broxtowe
Borough Council to remind them of the importance the government attaches to
maximising use of previously developed land for new development.

The letter has been published as it raises matters that are likely to be
applicable to other local authorities.

Read the Planning Inspectorate report on the Examination of Broxtowe
council’s Part Two Local Plan.
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